
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Public Awareness and Goals Committee met twice this quarter in February and March. We reviewed 

last year's public input survey and discussed and edited the draft survey for this year. Some survey items 

the Committee is considering are: 

 

• Better format for issue selection on the survey 

• Adding new issue areas in health care and mental health 

• Adding a QA question regarding recommending us to family or a friend 

• Adding optional questions to support detailing concerns on specific issues 

• Removed language related to COVID to reduce the length of the survey 

 

The Committee is also discussing ways to incentivize completion of survey included potential giveaways 

such as gift cards and will bring this idea to the Board for discussion at the April Meeting. 

 
The Committee is asking the Board to please take a moment and comment on the public survey: 

 

(Estimated Completion Time: 5 to 10 

minutes) 

Forms.gle 

 

Any responses will be removed prior to the public release, so feel free to test out the survey. 
 
The Committee is meeting again in early April to finalize the public input survey and we plan to begin 

distribution in late April-early May. 

 


